
From the Friends of St Paul’s
Cathedral
The Friends of St Paul’s Cathedral, Dundee invite you to ‘The Great Holy
Work.’

Learn about the story of the building of St Paul’s and the people who built
it.

Dr Aileen Black will talk about the extraordinary idea of building a church
on the Castle Hill of Dundee. Aileen is a historian and a member of the
Cathedral congregation.

After the talk there will be an opportunity to explore the Cathedral and look
in more detail at some of the artworks and memorials that tell the story.
3.00 pm on Saturday 12th March 2022, with tea and cake.
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